The High Commission of the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka has the
honour to inform with profound sorrow that the Government of Sri Lanka has
declared 234 April 2019 as a “National Day of Mourning” in commemoration of

the victims of the tragic terrorist attacks on Easter Sunday in Sri Lanka.

In this regard, the High Commission wishes to inform that a Book of Condolence
will be open at the Sri Lanka High Commission, 13, Hyde Park Gardens,
London W2 2LU, on Thursday 25% April 2019 from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm for
signature by the British Sri Lankan Community in the UK.
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